
 

Overview of Public Works CIP 
 

The Public Works CIP includes two sections: Roads and Bridges.   
 
Approximately $93.5M is included in the FY 21 – 26 CIP to maintain and rehabilitate 900 miles 
of roads throughout the County. Approximately thirty-five percent of the County's road network 
is considered mainline or arterial roads.  These roads carry a higher traffic volume.  Sixty-five 
percent are lower volume roadways, including neighborhood roads. Typical repair strategies 
include sealing, overlay, mill and overlay, full-depth reclamation, and reconstruction. 
 
Included is $0.7M to support State road projects. Contributing to State projects may expedite the 
planning process for State roads in Carroll County.  
 
Ongoing funding is included for inspection of storm drains. Video inspections will assess the 
condition of the storm drain system and rehabilitation funding is included for pipe lining and 
replacement of storm drains and small drainage structures.  

 
Funding is included for the replacement or rehabilitation of six bridge structures. 
 
For additional information on these or other Public Works projects, please refer to the individual 
project pages.  
 

 
 

  




